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Bill Nos. Sponsor Title 

236‐32 

(COR) 

Aline A. Yamashita,  

Ph.D.       T.C. Ada 

AN ACT TO ADD NEW SECTION 3102.5 AND SECTION 3102.6 THROUGH 

SECTION 3102.8 TO CHAPTER 3 OF TITLE 16, GUAM CODE ANNOTATED 

RELATIVE TO AUTHORIZING THE DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE AND 

TAXATION TO OUTSOURCE THE DRIVER TESTING REQUIREMENT FOR 

CERTAIN COMMERCIAL DRIVER’S LICENSES, AND TO THE 

RECIPROCATION OF COMMERCIAL DRIVER’S LICENSES. 

237‐32 

(COR) 

Judith T. Won Pat,  

Ed.D. 

Aline A. Yamashita,  

Ph.D. 

AN ACT TO AMEND SUBSECTION 12107(c)(4), SUBSECTION  12107(f) 

AND SUBSECTION 12107(g) OF CHAPTER 12, TITLE 17, GUAM CODE 

ANNOTATED, RELATIVE TO THE GUAM 

ACADEMY CHARTER SCHOOL ACT OF 2009. 

238‐32 

(COR) 

T.A. Morrison 

V. Anthony Ada 

Chris Duenas 

AN ACT TO AMEND §1001 OF 1GCA RELATIVE TO REESTABLISHING 

GUAM DISCOVERY DAY AS A LEGAL HOLIDAY OF 

THE GOVERNMENT OF GUAM. 

239‐32  

(COR) 

Dennis G. Rodriguez, Jr. 

Michael F.Q. San  

Nicolas 

AN ACT TO ESTABLISH AN EXPEDITED JUDICIAL PROCESS TO ADDRESS 

CLAIMS RELATIVE TO PROPERTY EXPROPRIATED FOR PUBLIC 

PURPOSES BY THE GOVERNMENT OF GUAM WITHOUT JUST 

COMPENSATION. 

240‐32  

(COR) 
T.R. MUÑA BARNES  

 AN ACT TO REZONE LOT NO. 54NEW‐R1, BLOCK NO. 3, MUNICIPALITY 

OF TAMUNING, GUAM FROM SINGLE‐FAMILY DWELLING ZONE (R‐1) TO 

COMMERCIAL ZONE (C). 

 



 

 

 

December 16, 2013 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Rennae Meno 

  Clerk of the Legislature 

 

  Attorney Therese M. Terlaje 

  Legislative Legal Counsel 

 

From:  Senator Rory J. Respicio   

  Chairperson of the Committee on Rules 

 

   

Subject: Referral of Bill Nos. 236-32(COR) through 240-32(COR)  

 

As the Chairperson of the Committee on Rules, I am forwarding my referral of 

Bill Nos. 236-32(COR) through 240-32(COR). 

 

Please ensure that the subject bills are referred, in my name, to the respective 

committee, as shown on the attachment. I also request that the same be 

forwarded to all members of I Mina’trentai Dos na Liheslaturan Guåhan. 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact our office at 472-7679. 

 

 

Si Yu’os Ma’åse! 

 

 
Attachment 

 






